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Chuck Hubert

From: Peter Unger <lkdfnlands@gmail.com>
Sent: October 16, 2015 9:46 AM
To: Chuck Hubert
Cc: Kate Witherly
Subject: Jay Hearing - Day 1, Undertaking 4

Hi Chuck, 
 
I am writing about Undertaking 4 on Day 1. The text for this was, "The GNWT is to provide LKDFN with the specific steps needed to complete new 
air quality regulatory tools (under the existing EPA)." 
 
I am writing because I am not satisfied with the response. The undertaking clearly includes the word "specific." What was provided were very 
general guidelines. I want to know why the GNWT is taking such a long time to develop binding air quality standards and why they can't even give 
us a timeline or a workplan. I am sure there is a reason and they have stated that the reason is because this "is complicated." I want to know what 
these complications are and I think I was clear about that. What was provided doesn't answer any of my questions. What are my options if my 
question is not answered? 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Peter Unger 
  
Wildlife, Lands, and Environment Manager 
Lutsel K'e Dene First Nation 
Lutsel K'e, NT 
X0E 1A0 
P: 867-370-3197 
F: 867-370-3143 


